
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TRO NA DEICHEADAN (THROUGH THE DECADES) PRODUCTION 

Rehearsals are well under way and pupils are getting well into the spirit of 

the performance! All pupils have been working hard on learning lines, 

actions and dance routines and getting used to acting their parts on stage.  

A big thank you to all parents for their help with costumes – we are almost 

ready for full dress rehearsals next week.  Tickets for the two 

performances went on sale on Monday and there has been a very good 

response so far.  Please ensure you buy tickets to avoid disappointment.   

 

LAXDALE CHRISTMAS CHOIR AT TESCO 

On Monday 9 December, a small group of singers have been invited to sing 

Christmas carols/songs at Tesco.  The choir have been practising their 

songs after school with Mrs Betty Hepburn and will be accompanied by her 

on Monday.  We are very grateful to Mrs Hepburn for giving up her time to 

support our pupils with this event.   

 

 

SAVE THE CHILDREN - WEAR A CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

The official Save the Children Wear a Christmas Jumper Day is Thursday 

12th December which works out well as that is the day the Christmas Lunch 

will be served in the Cafeteria.  Pupils can wear a Christmas 

jumper/Christmas item to school that day. 

There is a selection of Christmas jumpers that families have donated back 

to the school.  They are available in the front porch.  Please come in if you 

need a jumper and feel free to donate any used Christmas jumpers that 

you no longer require 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th September 2020  

 

Friday 6 December 2024 



FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

Free School Meals & Clothing Grant  

I would urge all parents who may be eligible to receive Free School Meals 

for their children to apply as soon as possible, even if their child is in  

P1-5, as provision is also made for during school holidays, if your application 

is successful.  

Parents must apply each school year for their child. 

If anyone would like help or support to complete the form please contact 

the school office and ask to speak to Miss M Macleod, Head of School. 

You can apply using the link below: 
 

https://forms.cne-siar.gov.uk/form/vof_ecs_grants 

 

HEAD LICE 

A reminder to all parents to check their child’s hair regularly for head lice.  

There have been a number of incidents reported to the school and it is 

important that hair is checked regularly and treated if head lice is found. 

Please see the poster below for information and advice. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.cne-siar.gov.uk/form/vof_ecs_grants


NON-UNIFORM DATES FOR SESSION 2024-25 

No football tops to be worn on non-uniform days 

 

Friday 20 December 2024 

Friday 31 January 2025 

Friday 28 February 2025 

Friday 28 March 2025 

Friday 25 April 2025 

Friday 30 May 2025 

Friday 27 June 2025 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY – Term 2 

 
Date Event 

Monday 9th December Carol Singing at Tesco – school choir 

Thursday 12th December Save the Children – Wear a Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Lunch in Cafeteria 

Tuesday 17th December Production – 7pm 

Wednesday 18th 

December 

Open afternoon for parents – 1.45pm – 3.00pm 

Production – 7pm 

Thursday 19th December Christmas Parties  

Friday 20th December  Christmas Assembly – 9.30am 

Christmas Party 

School closes for Christmas break 

 

 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

Miss M Macleod, Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 



 


